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Dear  parents and carers, 
Phew! KS2 SATs are over and everyone worked very hard and did their best. 
Well done year 6.   KS1 SATs are still ongoing.  
Next week year 4 are off to spend a night in Stratford Youth Hostel and visit 
the Butterfly farm  and we hope that the sun will be shining for them. 
Important news about our newsletter 
After the half term holiday we want to reduce the number of printed copies of 
our newsletter and will ensure that  it goes online every Friday. Please can 
you let the office know if you do not have access to the internet, so that we 
can continue to give you a paper copy. We will continue to print paper copies 
of letters which have a reply slip, but we are trying to cut down on the 
amount of paper and printing ink we use. 
Homework Club 
There will be no homework club next Thursday  23rd May as Mrs Ashowrth 
and Mrs Fennelly  will both be in Stratford. 
Thank you Sainsbury’s 

A big thank you to Sainsbury’s supermarket for donating lots of 
lovely plants and bulbs to our school  for our growing areas. 
The children have enjoyed growing them and it has 
been a valuable learning opportunity. 
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   Sydenham Superstars   10. 05.2013 

Have a great weekend. Best wishes 

Carla Matthews & Juliette Westwood 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


Donations Please 
Do you have any unwanted items that could be used for raffle prizes, un-
wanted small soft toys or bits of arty crafty stuff you no longer need? 
Please donate to the P.T.A Summer Fayre and help raise funds for your child’s 
school. 
If you have anything to donate, please leave in the box in the school  
office. 
 

Many thanks. 
Sydenham P.T.A 

Lost property 

 
We have a large amount of  lost property which will be on show today for Share a Book 

and on Monday afternoon in the main school hall. We have three bins full of school uni-

form and 2 bags of non uniform! These include: A pair of shoes, a pair of football boots, 

countless unnamed sweatshirts, cardigans, coats etc etc. 

Please help us by taking your child’s/children’s belongings. We know that parents get frus-

trated by missing uniform, so please help us by coming to find it. 

Any items not collected by next Friday will be given to charity. 

 

Thank you Ellie 
Since last September Ellie Sutton and Kirsty De Brito have been 

very helpful in the school office in the mornings. Recently Teagan 

Gough has joined them. Ellie Sutton has decided to give up her 

post after half term and we all want to say a big thank you to Ellie 

for all her work. 

Important information for parents 

 

For the safety of all children please remember that no parent/carers 

should enter the school building in the morning through any of the out-

side doors. 

The only door which can be used is the one to the main office and Recep-

tion area.  

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 


